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President's Comer......

Hi All

some good news
nothing about the vaccine blunder?

you all at PINNACLE POINT in March.

Details to follow!
Stay safe!

Regards

Les Cariline

A

Its difficult to comprehend that we’re still caught up in this Pandemic!!

Mr Ramaphoza graced us with a “fellow South African’s” family meeting again on February 1* and shared
Beaches opened, relaxed curfew hours and alcohol sales permitted

........ I'm saying

With this in mind, we the Committee feel sure that we WILL get our 2021 fixtures underway and hope to see

DIANE VAN STADEN - MOSSEL BAY

GESI GRAHAM - PINNACLE POINT
ANNEMARIE WOLHUTER - PINNACLE POINT

WELCOME !!

Greetings to our Members
celebrating their Birthdays in
FEBRUARY.......

Meg Gerber (3) Jenny Tipping (7t")

Magda Kaltenbrunn (8t) Driekie Parker (9%)
Regina Fugale (12t") Rita Herholdt (14%)

Ann Johnstone (14") Linda Victor (14*)
Louisa Muller (14*") Dot Wilson (15%)
Sylvia MacKay (15%) Angela Pease (15%
Pat Milliner (16%") Catherine Bell (19*)

Moira Courtney (19*") %( _Laetitia Blom (23™)
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Wendy Becker (25%)




SOUTHERN CAPE SENIOR WOMEN'S
GOLF SOCIETY

at
PINNACLE POINT GOLF CLUB

on

MONDAY 1°T MARCH, 2021

FORMAT
4 BALL ALLIANCE
2 SCORES TO COUNT
PRICE R395.00
PRICE INCLUDES GREEN FEE, SHARING CART, COMPETITION FEE,
TEA , COFFEE AND EATS ON ARRIVAL
LIGHT LUNCH AFTER GOLF.
SHOTGUN @ 10HO00
CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES MONDAY 22NP FEBRUARY,2021
BOOKINGS DIRECTLY TO magdakaltenbrunn@gmail.com or whatsapp to
0829247210 : PLEASE INDICATE WHETHER YOU WILL SHARE A CART

OR WANT A CART ON YOUR OWN BUT THAT IS LIMITED, FIRST
COME FIRST SERVED. ALSO REMEMBER YOUR H/C WHEN ENTERING
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To all our members
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PLEASE DIARISE DATES FOR 2021 : POSTPONEMENT

FIXTURES........
KZN NATIONALS 2021 - UPDATE

We have received notification from SWG
Natal that with a heavy heart Nationals has
once again been postponed until 2022!!
Thanks to Ekurhuleni for yet again
allowing an extension of their hosting by
another year!
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